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Dear Parent,  

 

 

 The “No Child Left Behind (NCLB) Act of 2001 and New Jersey State regulation 

N.J.A.C. 6:3-6:5 “Access to Pupil Records” sets forth provisions that allows military 

personnel access to secondary school students’ directories.  These directories typically 

contain student’s names, addresses and phone numbers. 

 

 In order to comply with the state and federal mandates, Lower Cape May 

Regional High School will provide military recruiters with students’ directory listings.  If 

you do not want the school to disclose directory information from your son or daughter’s 

records without your prior written consent, you must notify the school in writing by 

September 30. 

  

Thank you for your attention and cooperation with this matter. 

 

       Sincerely, 

        
       Lawrence Ziemba 

       Principal 
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